
Board of Education Meeting
Wednesday, March 19, 2025

Information Item III-B: System Wide Literacy Progress and Next Steps

Presented by:  Laura Steabner, Director of Elementary Education
                       Hillary Johnson, Director of Secondary Education

Background:

Laura Steabner and Hillary Johnson will provide an overview of the progress and next steps of 
the system wide literacy program in the district as well as updates related to the implementation 
of READ Act Legislation.  

Administration Recommendation:  
Board action is not required.


